
 

CITY OF EDGEWOOD 

BUDGET MINUTES 

MAY 20, 2024 

 

 

Subject:  General Services and Police Department Budgets FY 24/25 

 

Budget meeting started at 6:53 p.m. 

 

General Services – Rick Lunnemann, General Services Director, submitted a 

proposed Budget for General Services.   

 

Police Department – Jimmy Kreinest, Interim Police Chief, submitted a proposed 

Budget for the Police Department. 

 

$50,000 for Victory Park was added to the General Government CIP line. 

 

No action was taken. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

Adjourn at 8:18 p.m. 

 


